
 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

Early County is considering requesting a community development block grant of up to $750,000.00 

from the Georgia Department of Community Affairs. These funds should be used primarily to benefit 

low-and middle-income people. These funds can be used for activities in the areas of housing, public 

facilities, and economic development. More specific details on eligible activities will be provided, 

plans to assist displaced persons (if any), the approximate amount of funds proposed for activities 

that benefit low-and middle-income persons, and the system of classification at a public hearing to 

be held at the Early County Theater located at 202 Court Square in Blakley, Georgia on February 21, 

2019 at 10:00 a.m. The reason for this hearing will be to obtain citizen opinions on the development 

of the application and review the progress of the previous CDBG grant (if applicable). Early County is 

committed to providing all people with equal access to their services, programs, activities, education, 

and employment independently of their race, color, national origin, religion, sex, family status, 

disability, or age. Persons with special needs or adaptations related to accessibility of disabled or 

foreign languages should contact Tandie M. Cloud, County Clerk, (229) 723-4304 by February 20, 

2019. You may contact this person at the Early County Administration office located at 204 Court 

Square in Blakley, Georgia or through the Georgia Relay Service (800) 255-0056 (TDD) or (800) 255-

0135 (Voice) 

 


